City of Wilsonville NEWS RELEASE

For Immediate Release

April 9, 2024

CONTACT: Bill Evans, Communications and Marketing Manager

503-570-1502 | evans@ci.wilsonville.or.us



Wilsonville State of the City Address Rescheduled to May 6

WILSONVILLE, OR — City of Wilsonville Mayor Julie Fitzgerald's annual State of the City Address is being reschedule to Monday, May 6, 7:00 pm, during a regular meeting of the City Council at City Hall, 29799 SW Town Center Loop East.

Originally scheduled for April 15, Mayor Fitzgerald will summarize the City's recent achievements and to preview the City Council's goals, initiatives, opportunities and challenges for 2024.

Community members are invited to attend, to watch the address live on <u>Wilsonville</u> <u>TV/YouTube</u>, or to tune in via Comcast/Xfinity (Ch. 30) or Ziply Fiber (Ch. 32) cable systems. Afterward, the program will be available on demand on the City's <u>YouTube channel</u> and also posted on the City's website.

-###-